
From: Helena Snider <HSnider@townofgrandvalley.ca>  
Sent: September 30, 2024 11:13 AM 
To: Donna Tremblay <dtremblay@townofgrandvalley.ca>; Jessica Kennedy 
<jkennedy@eastgarafraxa.ca>; Holly Boardman <hboardman@amaranth.ca> 
Subject: Grand Valley & District Medical and Dental Board Meeting Correspondence 
 
Good morning ladies, 
 
I hope you all had a great weekend. 
At the September 23rd, 2024, Grand Valley & District Medical and Dental Board meeting the 
following two resolutions were passed. 
 
Resolution #2024-09-03 
Moved by: S. Soloman 
Seconded by: P. Rentsch 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Grand Valley & District Medical and Dental Board be disbanded as of 
December 31st, 2024. 
Recorded Vote 
L. Banfield – Yes 
C. Gerrits – Yes 
P. Latam – Yes 
P. Rentsch – Yes 
S. Soloman – Yes 
CARRIED 
 
Resolution #2024-09-04 
Moved by: P. Rentsch 
Seconded by: C. Gerrits 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the recommendation be made that a Municipal Service Board for the 
purpose of the provision of Medical Services in Grand Valley and surrounding area be established. 
CARRIED 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 

   Helena Snider | Administration/Accounting Clerk 
Town of Grand Valley | 5 Main Street North, Grand Valley, ON  L9W 5S6 
Tel: (519) 928-5652 | Fax: (519) 928-2275 | hsnider@townofgrandvalley.ca 
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